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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison 
Communication

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

To: 
Doug Arnold Char, IEEE 1588 Working Group 

doug.arnold@meinberg-usa.com 

John Eidson Char, IEEE 1588 Working Group 
eidson@eecs.berkeley.edu 

CC: 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@avagotech.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hp.com 

Subject: 
Liaison response to IEEE 1588 Liaison letter entitled Liaison Statement from 
ITU-T SG15 entitled “LS on Timestamping Point for Multilane Ethernet 
Interfaces,” approved at the ITU-T Q13/15 meeting in San Jose, March 2-6, 2015 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Waikoloa, HI, USA, 16 July 2015 

Dear Mr. Arnold, Mr. Eidson and members of IEEE 1588, 

The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group would like to thank IEEE 1588 Working Group for 
its liaison regarding Liaison Statement from ITU-T SG15 entitled “LS on Timestamping Point 
for Multilane Ethernet Interfaces,” approved at the ITU-T Q13/15 meeting in San Jose, 
March 2-6, 2015”, dated 2nd April 2015.  

The IEEE 802.3 WG has had initial discussions on the letter received from SG15 and 
believes that current standards may provide a means to support their request, 
however further work is required to confirm this.  

We will copy you in any communications with ITU-T SG15 on this subject. 

Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 
necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 
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